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From: Dean Foster

Sent: Monday, 3 February 2020 7:48 PM

To: newsletters

Subject: Re: Update: Medical Board newsletter - January 2020
Categories: Acknowledged

Dear Board ,thanks for the email ,the CPD of a country like N.Z should be accepted as an equivalent to Australia's system
e.g. The Royal NZVillege of G.P's system and the N.Z BPAC system which some see as better than the College's system.
Regards

Dean Foster

Sent from my iPhone

On 29/01/2020, at 5:26 PM, Medical Board of Australia <newsletters@ahpra.gov.au> wrote:
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The latest news from the Medical Board of Australia




Survey results available soon Changes to the Competent
Authority pathway for

Results from the first national Medical . . .
international medical graduates

Training Survey will be available in

February.
We have made some changes to the

Competent Authority pathway for
Read more
_ international medical graduates, to reflect
changes made by competent authorities
in the United Kingdom and Ireland.

Read more

Consultations

Consultation on draft revised Consultation on guidelines for
CPD registration standard specialist IMG assessment

The consultation on the Medical Board’s We've proposed changes to the

proposal to improve CPD for medical guidelines for colleges assessing
practitioners is closing soon. Have your international medical graduates who seek
say. specialist registration in Australia. This

closes soon, so tell us what you think.

Alerts Victorian medical practitioners: information on
the Voluntary Assisted Dying Act



If you practise in Victoria, see information to help you
understand your obligations under the Voluntary Assisted
Dying Act.
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Medical regulation at Eight cases published

work
Cases relate to inappropriate prescribing, criminal

convictions, fraud and boundary violations.

Read more

&

Ahpra supports the Medical Board of Australia by managing the
registration and notification processes. For registration matters or to
update your contact details, please contact Ahpra.

Call Ahpra customer Go to

service www.ahpra.qov.au/Login
team on 1300 419 495 (practitioner log-in)

(from

within Australia)

Contacting the Board
|



Visit the Board's website Comment on the Board
for newsletter is welcome.
more information, Email

registration your feedback to

standards, codes and newsletters@ahpra.gov.a
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Please note: Practitioners are responsible for keeping up to date

with the Board'’s expectations about their professional obligations.
The Board publishes standards, codes and guidelines as well as
alerts in its newsletter. If you unsubscribe from this newsletter you

are still required to keep up to date with information published on
the Board's website.
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